Warsaw, 1st July 2004

Anna Branicka

ul. Wilcza 1, 00-000 Warsaw

Telephone no.: 444.44.44.44

HR Director of the

REX company

Dear Madame!

I found out from the ……. ..web site that Your company is looking for an Assistant to the Board. I have been working as an Assistant for several years now, however I am still searching for new development possibilities. Hence I have decided to allow myself to apply for this position.

I finished studying at the Warsaw School of Economics in 2000, at the same time attending the Assistant and Secretary School. Since then I have worked in 3 companies as an Assistant or Secretary;. During this time I took part in many training’s concerning the improvement of work organisation and management of the secretariat’s activities. I am able to manage my time and that of my superiors.

I am very open and communicative but at the same time exact and have a sense of duty. I tend to get very engaged in all my activities, even if they are after hours. My last employer appreciated my engagement by naming me Employee of the Year.


I am convinced that my abilities and experience will prove to be useful in Your company.

Best regards, 

Anna Branicka

